
Call your senators and representative NOW and tell them to support the FAIR Act 
H.R.1073 (House bill) and S.426 (Senate bill).

Representative Gerry Connolly (D-VA) recently introduced the Federal Adjustment of 
Income Rates (FAIR) Act in the House, which would provide federal employees with a 
3.6 percent salary adjustment in 2020. Senator Brian Schatz (D-HI) introduced similar 
legislation, S.426, in the Senate.

Call your representative NOW and ask them to co-sponsor the FAIR Act, H.R.1073. Then 
call both your senators and tell them to co-sponsor S.426. Tell them that the work federal 
employees do is important to our nation and you deserve to be paid fairly.
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